
November 19, 2019 

 

Dear Share holers, 

 

West Japan Railway Company 

 

Notice of the Correction of the 

“Results for the Fiscal Year Ended March 31, 2019 and Future Initiatives” 

 

 

West Japan Railway Company has made a correction to the “Results for the Fiscal Year Ended 

March 31, 2019 and Future Initiatives,” announced on May 8, 2019, as shown below. 

 

 

Correction 

On slide 25: 

Railway Business : Conventional Line (Other West Japan Area) 

Major initiatives 

Before Correction 

・ Onboard IC ticket checking equipment 

 (Sakai Line March 2019, Wakayama 

Line and Sakurai Line Spring 2020） 

・ Onboard IC ticket checking equipment 

 (Sakai Line March 2019,  

Wakayama Line Spring 2020） 

 

END 

 


